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 Annual Membership Meeting/Benefit Dinner Updates 
 It is with deep sadness and heavy hearts that the Sacred Heart Foundation announces the cancellation of 
this year’s Annual Benefit Dinner, which was scheduled for Tuesday, September 15, 2020, at the Hilton Garden 
Inn. We know that this will come as an enormous disappointment to everyone who supports and attends the  
dinner. This is not a decision that was taken lightly, and there are a couple of overriding concerns that caused the  
Foundation to make this decision at this time. The primary concern is the health of our members and dinner  
attendees. Right now, the most important thing all of us can do is to focus our attention on helping people with 
the new challenges we all face. Please know that the Sacred Heart Foundation has remained committed to its  
mission of providing financial assistance to seminarians studying to be priests and brothers of Missionaries of the 
Sacred Heart everywhere. 
 
 That being said, there are still several ways you can support the Foundation during these difficult times. If 
you would like to donate the money you would have used to purchase a dinner ticket, please feel free to do so. 
You can also send in a donation of any amount in lieu of tickets. A donation form is provided below for your  
convenience. The Annual Benefit Dinner is one of the main fundraisers that the Foundation hosts, so anything 
you can donate benefits the foundation. 
 
 Another important part of the dinner is the Annual Membership Meeting. This year the meeting and  
voting will be done by proxy.  For more information about this or to fill out the proxy ballot, please see page 
5. Every vote counts, so please be sure to fill out, cut out, and mail out the ballot at your earliest convenience. 
 
 If you have any questions about the information above, please feel free to contact the Sacred Heart  
Foundation office. On a positive note, the Sacred Heart Foundation dinner committee has already scheduled next 
year’s dinner for Tuesday, September 21, 2021. Be on the lookout for future information about it. Take care of 
yourselves. We’ll continue to do everything we can to help our communities stay safe. Thank you for your  
continued support during these uncertain times. It is because of you that we are able to fulfill our mission. 

Donation Form 
CREDIT CARD PAYMENT FORM 

All information must be provided for processing. Credit card information is kept confidential. 

Name_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Credit Card Billing Address_____________________________________________ 
 

City:______________________________ State:____ ZIP:___________ 
 

Phone: (________)__________________  E-mail:___________________________ 
 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION (as it appears on Credit Card)  

 Visa    MC   Am Ex   Discover  Amount: $_________      
 

Card Number:________________________ Expiration Date:___/___  CVV Code ____ 
                                                             MM/YY 

I wish to donate what would have been the 
dinner ticket amount ($40 per person). 
  
______ x $40 per person.   
 
Total $__________        Payment enclosed 
 
 
____I wish to make an additional/alternative 
donation. 

___$25  ___$100  ___$200  ___$500  
____other 

Mail to:  Sacred Heart Foundation  Annual Benefit Dinner  320 West Lynde Street, Watertown, NY 13601 
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Sacred Heart 
Foundation 

______________________ 

320 West Lynde Street 
Watertown, New York 13601 

(315)782-3344 
Office Hours: Monday-Thursday 9-2 

e-mail:  
mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

______________________ 
 

HONORARY COUNCIL 
Father Pierre Aubin, MSC 

Bruce Bezanilla 
Timothy F. Brady, DDS 

Walter P. Cummings 
Paul DiFabion 
John Gaffney 

Richard Gefell 
Beverly A. Hennigan 

John Hill 
William R. Jesmore, CPA 

Fr. Richard Kennedy, MSC 
Mary McDonald Mascott 

Nancy A. Navarra 
Linda Petrie 

John T. Tucker 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President 

Daniel Villa 
Vice-President 
Patrick Signor 

Treasurer 
Tamasina Sharlow, CPA 

Secretary 
Frank Reff 

~~~ 
Edwin Bassler 

Frances Calarco 
William Caprara 

Fr. Raymond Diesbourg, MSC 
Randy Fipps 

Julie Hutchins 
Lisa L’Huillier 
Nancy McCabe 
Kathy Moran 
Judy Pearson 

Jayme St. Croix  
 

STAFF 
Business Manager—Sabrina Rizzo 

 

WEBSITE 
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

 

   

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 

TO:  Members of the Sacred Heart Foundation 
 

Annual Meeting of the Sacred Heart Foundation will be held by proxy on  
Wednesday, September 9, 2020    320 West Lynde St., Watertown, NY 

4:00 PM 
 

Members will vote for the election of Directors of the Sacred Heart Foundation 
for a three-year term ending December 31, 2023 
 

  
  Francee Calarco Daniel Villa    

 
Reports on the finances and activities of the Sacred Heart Foundation are available  
upon request. Please feel free to contact the Sacred Heart Foundation office. 
 

This year the vote will be done by proxy. Please see page 5 for more  
information or to fill out the proxy ballot. 

Oh, no! That was our last Foundation Card! 
Don’t worry!  You can order cards online 24/7 at the Foundation website.  

Online orders are mailed the next business day to the recipient for your convenience.  

    Each time you use a Sacred Heart Foundation card you support our mission. 

President’s Remarks  

 
I hope everyone is doing well with all that is going on in the 
world.  Who ever thought that all of our lives would be turned 
upside down in such a short period of time?  Many of us had 
never heard the word pandemic. Now we all are living through 
one. This spring, The Sacred Heart Foundation was able to 
award $93,500 in scholarships to 80 seminarians from 8 
different provinces. This happened because of you, our 
members.  You are the life blood of this foundation and without 

you this would not have happened. Annually, we have two major fundraisers, 
the Frank Caprara Memorial Golf Tournament and our Annual Membership 
Dinner.  As you now know, we have had to cancel both. All of you who have 
generously supported the Sacred Heart Foundation know that our faith will 
continue to bring us all together. I ask that you continue your generous 
support, as before, in this uncertain time.  The seminarians will continue to 
need our support and I know that you will continue to be here to provide it.  
            Sincerely, 
 
 
         
           
            Daniel Villa 
            President 



3 

 

5th Annual Frank Caprara Memorial “No Tournament” 
Golf Tournament 

 As most of you are aware, there were very strict meeting restrictions surrounding the COVID-19 virus. The 
leisure activities/sports restrictions made it almost impossible for any golf course to accommodate a tournament as 
large as ours. As a result of these restrictions, the Sacred Heart Foundation Golf Committee had decided that it would 
be best to cancel the 2020 golf tournament. The committee also felt that by canceling the tournament the Foundation 
would be protecting the local community and doing its part in flattening the curve of the COVID-19 virus.  
 

Although the golf tournament was cancelled, the Foundation still hosted the Grand Prize and Cash Raffle. The prize 
for the Grand Prize Raffle was a customized Honda golf cart valued at over $5,000. The prizes for the Cash Raffle 
were $500, $300 and $200.  The drawings were held on Wednesday, June 17, 2020, which was the date the  
tournament would have been held on.  
 
The raffles were successful and there were some very lucky winners. The winners were as follows: 
 

Grand Prize Raffle winner - Robert Fox 
 

Cash Raffle winners: 
 

$500—Dcn. Bernard Slate 
$300—Connie Cavalier 
$200—Mary Lanfear 
 
We would like to thank everyone who supported this year’s tournament. It is because of you that we are able to fulfill 
our mission. We would also like to thank the Foundation’s golf committee for diligently working on the tournament 
all year. A big thank you to Mel Busler and the channel 7 news crew for the wonderful news story about the history of 
the tournament, and for making our raffles extra special this year by broadcasting them from our office. Last but not 
least, a huge thank you to Billy Caprara and his family for supporting the golf tournament and helping out in anyway 
they can.  
 

The good news is that the Sacred Heart Foundation’s golf committee has already scheduled next year’s tournament for 
Wednesday, June 16, 2021. We hope to see you there! 
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Annual Benefit Dinners throughout the years... 
(2012-2019) 
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NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING OF 
THE SACRED HEART FOUNDATION 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING OF THE SACRED HEART FOUNDATION 
 
The meeting will be conducted by proxy due to the COVID-19 meeting restrictions 
***NO PERSONAL ATTENDANCE IS EXPECTED*** 
 

To: Members of the Sacred Heart Foundation 
 

The Annual Meeting of the Members of the Sacred Heart Foundation: 
September 9, 2020 at 4:00 PM at 
320 West Lynde St. 
Watertown, NY 13601 
(Only Directors of the Foundation will be present) 
 

Members will vote only by proxy (not in person). Use the enclosed proxy ballot to vote for the election of Directors 
of the Sacred Heart Foundation and any other matters to come before the Annual Meeting. 
 
 

Nominations are as follows for directors with a term ending December 31, 2023 
 

Daniel Villa                                Frances Calarco 
 
 

Please complete the proxy ballot and return promptly to: 
Sacred Heart Foundation 
320 West Lynde St. 
Watertown, NY 13601 
 

If you have any questions, contact the Sacred Heart Foundation office at (315) 782-3344. 

PROXY BALLOT 
                                               (Please fill out, cut out, and mail out this portion of the ballot.) 
Annual Meeting of Members 
Sacred Heart Foundation 
Watertown, New York 
September 9, 2020 
 

I appoint Frank Reff, Secretary of the Sacred Heart Foundation, as my agent and proxy with respect to any matters to 
come before the Annual Meeting of Members of the Sacred Heart Foundation and to vote for directors as I have noted 
below. 
(Reports on the finances and activities of the Sacred Heart Foundation are available upon request.) 
 

Nominees Recommended for term ending December 31, 2023: 
 

Daniel Villa                                   Frances Calarco 
  
PLEASE CHECK ONE OF THE FOLLOWING: 
 
________I vote for all nominees as recommended by the Board of Directors.           
   
________I vote for all nominees except where I have crossed out a name. 
 
________I abstain from voting. 

 
______________________________________________                                 ________________________________ 
          Signature                    Date                                                                  Print Name 
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I’m A  2020 Foundation Member 
These individuals and businesses have paid dues for their 2020 membership as recorded  

Payments received from March 18, 2020 to July 16, 2020 
Your membership tells the world you are a member of our team!   

Any question, please call the office (315) 782-3344 or email mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

Paul & Anne Adams 
Paul & Patricia DiFabion 

Robert & Joanne Brownyard 
LeRoy & Susanne Bush 

Francee Calarco 
Janice Coseo 
Jean Dowe 

Carol Dulmage 
Francis & Betty Farrell 

John Fitzgerald 
Paul & Betty Fitzgerald, Jr. 

Deborah Flynn 
Rose Gaffney 

Ed & Yolanda Galluccio 
Janet & Eric Gregware 

Mary Hermann 
Hank Jaman 

Robert & Antionette Keggins 
Caroline Kelly 

Lisa L’Huillier-Ruggiero 
Charles Ruggiero 
Rev. Arthur LaBaff 

Michael & Kathy Lettiere 
Michael May 

Joseph & Nancy McCabe 
Matthew McKenna 

Todd & Kimberly Murrock 
Mary Myers 

Virginia Palumbo 
Carmen & Lucille Pellegrino 

John Schwartz 
Jonathan Stone 

Jack & Mary Lou Trombly 
John Tucker 

Sis. Diane Marie Ulsamer, SSJ 
Anna Mae Wapen 

Stephen & Lois Wright 

A very special  Thank You to those who contribute 
more than the minimum dues each year.  
Your generosity is a blessing to the Foundation.  
 

-Julie Hutchins 
Membership Committee Chair 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Allen 
Mrs. Connie Cavallario 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Gefell 
Mr. George Hetzler 

Mr. Herman Hetzler 
Mr. Hank Jaman 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Martocci 
Mr. William McGurrin 

Mr. Matthew McKenna 
Dcn. Bernard Slate 
Mr. Edward Sweeny 
Ms. Dorothy Wirth 

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors 

Become a Foundation Member Today! 

Sacred Heart Foundation Membership Application  
 

320 West Lynde St. Watertown NY 13601     315-782-3344 

Member Name: _________________________________       Phone___________________
Address________________________________________ City_________________       State ____      Zip _________                      
Email__________________________________________

 
Additional Member/Spouse Name: ______________________________________     

Membership dues are $10 per person, per year, however, you may wish to increase your level of giving.   

Please check :    $10    $20     $30 Other__________ 

My payment of  $ ______ is enclosed (make checks payable to Sacred Heart Foundation) 

Charge my credit card $______   _ Visa  _ MasterCard  _ American Express  _ Discover 
 
 
_____________________________________         ____________         _________        _____________________  
 
Card Number                                          Expiration Date        CVVCode                   Signature    

Mail to:  Sacred Heart Foundation  320 West Lynde Street  Watertown, New York 13601 
Or become a member online:  www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

Business Memberships 

Italian-American Civic Association 
TR & B Granger, LLC 
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Sacred Heart Foundation - Living Memorial 
March 18, 2020 - July 16, 2020 

DONOR                                                         IN MEMORY OF DONOR                                                         IN MEMORY OF 

Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell ................................................. Art Haggerty 
Sr. Janet Coseo, SSJ ......................................................... Athalee Wiley 
Dcn. & Mrs. Jack Trombly .......................................... Audrey Ulsamer 
Mr. John Gaffney ............................................................ Bernard Brady 
Mr. John Tucker ............................................................ Beverly Lamica 
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Pearson ......................................... Beverly Lamica 
Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady ........................................... Beverly Lamica 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow ........................................... Beverly Lamica 
Mrs. Mary Murphy........................................................ Beverly Lamica 
Mrs. Andrea Garrabrant .............................................. Beverly Lamica 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ........................................................ Beverly Lamica 
Mr. Mickey Henry ......................................................... Beverly Lamica 
Mr. John Gaffney ........................................................... Beverly Lamica 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe ......................................... Beverly Lamica 
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Mascott ............................................... Beverly Lamica 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ........................................ Beverly Lamica 
Mr. John Gaffney .................................................... Carolyn Fitzpatrick 
Mr. David Kamide ................................................. Christopher Kamide 
Mrs. Phyllis Plante ............................................... Cindy Mosko Wagner 
Mr. Frank Reff ......................................................... Daniel R. Patterson 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser .................................................... David Clark 
Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt .................................................. David Parks 
Mr. William McGurrin .. Deceased Members of the MSC Community 
in Center Valley, PA 
Mr. David Kamide ............................................................ Della Shatraw 
Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt ................................................. Don Johnson 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser ................................................... Don Johnson 
Dcn. & Mrs. Jack Trombly ................................................ Don Johnson 
Mrs. Roseanne Laverty ...................................................... Don Johnson 
Mrs. Margaret Fiorentino .................................................. Don Johnson 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grieco .................................................... Don Johnson 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles .................................................. Donald Saylor 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser ................................................ Dora Berkman 
Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia ................................................ Dora Berkman 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ........................................................... Dora Berkman 
Mr. Frank Reff ........................................................Floyd Creighton, Jr. 
Mrs. Beverly Harding ........................................... Floyd Ronald Barber 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ................................................ Francis Nichols 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott ............................................... Francis Nichols 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Fazio, Jr. .......................................... Francis Nichols 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ingro ................................................... Francis Nichols 
Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia ...................................... Frederick Cumoletti 
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Driscoll........................................... Heather Baker 
Mrs. Carol Kelly .............................................................. Heather Baker 
Baker Funeral Home ....................................................... Heather Baker 
Mrs. Pamela Kennedy ..................................................... Heather Baker 
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Pearson ........................................... Heather Baker 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan .......................................................... Heather Baker 
Mrs. Cynthia Ahlheim ..................................................... Heather Baker 
Mr. & Mrs. Randy Fipps ................................................. Heather Baker 

Mr. & Mrs. Ted Mascott ................................................. Heather Baker 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe ........................................... Heather Baker 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow ............................................ Heather Baker 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser ............................................. Helen Macaluso 
Mr. & Mrs. John Hentze ............................................... Helen Macaluso 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ........................................................ Helen Macaluso 
Dcn. & Mrs. Jack Trombly ........................................ James McGinnity 
Mr. John Tucker ................................................................. James Tuohy 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ............................................................... Jeff Stabins 
Mr. John Gaffney ....................................... Jerimiah Andrew Williams 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser ...................................................... John Lava 
Mr. John Gaffney ................................................................... John Lava 
Sr. Janet Coseo, SSJ ........................................................ Judith Sullican 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ........................... Kelly Monnat Garrison 
Dcn. & Mrs. Jack Trombly .............................................. Kenneth Hohl 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DeLosh ........................................... Louis Sprague 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ........................................................... Louis Sprague 
Dcn. & Mrs. Jack Trombly .............................................. Louis Sprague 
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Pearson ................................................. Louis Pratt 
Dcn. & Mrs. Jack Trombly ........................ Margaret (Peggy) Goodwin 
Mr. Glenn Dodge .............................................................. Marion Dodge 
Mrs. Martha Matlick ..................................................... Martha Aldrich 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ................................................... Mary Aline Decker 
Rev. Leo Wiley ....................................................... Msgr. Frank Mahler 
Mr. John Schwartz ...................................................... Pamela Schwartz 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ........................................... Patrick O’Brien 
Mrs. June Loftus .................................................................. Peter Loftus 
Mrs. June Loftus .................................................................. Peter Loftus 
Mr. William McGurrin .............................................. Richard Claudius 
Dr. & Mrs. Joseph Cannella ......................................... Richard Nemetz 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser ..................................................... Robert Ose 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser ................................................ Sally Palumbo 
Mr. William Murrock ...................................................... Sally Palumbo 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ........................................................... Sally Palumbo 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ........................................................... Sally Palumbo 
Mr. & Mrs. John McGowan ............................................ Sally Palumbo 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock .............................................. Sally Palumbo 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grieco .................................................. Sally Palumbo 
Mrs. Janet Zapf ................................................................ Sally Palumbo 
Mr. & Mrs. John Bedard ................................................. Sally Palumbo 
Mr. & Mrs. John Bedard ................................................. Sally Palumbo 
Mr. & Mrs. Jon Vespa...................................................... Sally Palumbo 
Mrs. Andrea Garrabrant ................................................. Sally Palumbo 
Mr. William McGurrin ....................................................... Scott Rogers 
Mr. Frank Reff ................................................................... Shirley Bates 
Mrs. Patricia B. McIlroy ................................................ Shirley Schloop 
Dr. & Mrs. Francis Farrell .......................... Sr. Mary Patrick Murphy 
Mrs. Janet Zapf ......................................................... T. Michael Nugent 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan .............................................. Veronica Bogenschutz 

Thinking of you 

Thinking of you Sara Barden-Schantz 
By Mr. Timothy Drew 

Thinking of you Daniel & Nancy Villa 
By Mrs. Catherine Carr 

In Recognition ~ In Honor ~ In Celebration ~ Thank You 

In Recognition of Carl & Lois Herman 
“60th Wedding Anniversary 

By Mrs. Mary Hermann 
 

In Recognition of Fr. Donald Robinson 
“40th Anniversary of Ordination” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Frank Fazio 
 

In Recognition of Fr. Donald Robinson 
“40th Anniversary of Ordination” 

By Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia 
 

In Recognition of Fr. Donald Robinson 
“40th Anniversary of Ordination” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn 
 

In Recognition of Fr. Donald Robinson 
“40th Anniversary of Ordination” 
By Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante 

In Recognition of Fr. Donald Robinson 
“40th Anniversary of Ordination” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Bezanilla 
 

In Recognition of Fr. Jonas Tandayu, MSC 
By Ms. Ruth Seaman 

 
In Recognition of Mark & Christine Allen 

“25th Wedding Anniversary” 
By Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn 

 
In Recognition of Msgr. Robert Aucoin 

“50th Anniversary of Ordination” 
By Dcn. Bernard Slate 

 
In Recognition of Msgr. Robert Aucoin 

“50th Anniversary of Ordination” 
By Ms. Julie Moots 

 

In Recognition of Msgr. Robert Aucoin 
“50th Anniversary of Ordination” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn 
 

In Recognition of Sr. Theresa Magdalen 
“Happy 99th Birthday” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ingro 
 

Thank you Fr. Christopher Looby 
“Thank you for all of your hard work. You 

will be sorely missed.” 
By Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn 
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Sacred Heart Foundation 

Established 1967 

320 West Lynde Street 

Watertown, New York 13601 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Mission Statement 
The Sacred Heart Foundation spreads the word of God by raising funds which provide financial assistance for the 

education of those studying to be priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart anywhere in the world. 

Getting to know those YOU support 
 

Kalivaradhan is from Bangalore (Bengaluru), India. Kalivaradhan tells us what  
attracted him to the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart “...I also like to be a Missionary. I 
liked the three concepts: love, humor and hospitality which inspire me more. Priests and 
brothers easily mingle with the people they work along with. Moreover, I was inspired 
by our founder Fr. Chevalier who had devotion to Sacred Heart of Jesus and Our  
Lady.” During his free time, Kalivaradhan enjoys listening to music and reading books. 
Some of his hobbies are gardening and working in the outdoors. Kalivaradhan is in his 
first year of Theology. 

 

Sosefo Kuatalasesima Leleivai is from Wailoku, Fiji. Sosefo tells us what attracted him 
to the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart “After listening to the sharing of this MSC 
priest about the Society of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart, I was inspired by the 
motto (May the Sacred Heart of Jesus be everywhere loved forever) and also about the 
life of our founder Fr. Chevalier and his vision.” During his free time, Sosefo enjoys 
doing manual labor. Some of his hobbies include playing sports and playing the guitar, 
especially learning new hymns. Sosefo is in his sixth year of theology. 
 

Please keep Kalivaradhan and Sosefo as well as all of our scholarship recipients in your prayers as they  
continue their studies. Thank you for all your support. It is through your donations that we are able to  

provide the financial support they need. 

Please don’t forget to send in your proxy ballot. Every vote counts. 


